Dear Mr Hatton.

My name is Caroline Mulligan. I am a director of Yungngora Aboriginal Incorporated (YAI) and I am on the school board too.

I have had lots to do with Buru over the years. I was heavily involved facilitating and assisting Buru with the fracking project.

I feel the main priority is work opportunities for young people. We need real opportunities for our young people. It's very important.

We always work with Buru people to make sure everything is done safe too. We have had no problems, its been good.

Please come out and visit and listen to us traditional owners. Thanks you.

Caroline Mulligan

Coole Mily